
From: Mike Walton   
Sent: 11 May 2025 14:50 
To: Christopher Cummings   
Cc: Exeter Cycling Campaign  
Subject: 25/0197/FUL - King George V Playing Fields, Topsham Road, Exeter 

 

Chris 

 

Many thanks for notifying us of updates to the drawings for this application. 

 

We welcome the provisions made for people cycling, particularly the access across the 
site and the entrances to the site.  The provision of cycle parking for a range of cycle 
designs and the bike maintenance facilities.  

 

There is a positive reference in the Design and Access statement to adding "hoops for 
securing cycles" being "strategically placed in other areas of the park".  This is to be 
welcomed. 

 

We have three comments:  

 

1. Can we please ensure the design of these "hoops" are proper Sheffield stands that 
align with the LTN 1/20 standards. 

 

2. Can we also ensure the precise number of cycle parking is specified before consent 
is given? 

 

3.  The number of cycle parking spaces in the bike shelter feels too little for the park 
where demand for cycle parking will be very ‘peaky’. 

 

We hope these comments can be considered and factored into the conditions for 
granting consent to this application. 

 



Thank you 

 

Mike 

 

Mike Walton 

 

EXETER CYCLING CAMPAIGN 

 

 


